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Water Boards

LEARN MORE ABOUT DRINKING WATER IN LOS MOLINOS ON JANUARY 13, 2021, 6:00-8:00 PM

VIRTUAL PARTICIPATION ONLY

WHAT’S GOING ON?

The State Water Board invites you to a virtual public meeting to learn about
the mandatory consolidation process to combine Norcal Water Works with
Del Oro Water Company—Larkspur Meadows (Del Oro). Mandatory consoli-
dation will result in the operational consolidation of Norcal Water Works
with Del Oro. Norcal Water Works will no longer act as an independent water
system and will be owned and operated by Del Oro. The purpose of this
meeting is to provide information on the current status of drinking water in
the Norcal Water Works and the mandatory consolidation process.

This meeting is part of the Safe and Affordable Funding for Equity and
Resilience (SAFER) program. The SAFER program was designed to ensure
Californians who lack safe and affordable drinking water receive it as quickly
as possible. The SAFER program is helping water systems achieve this goal
through a set of tools, funding sources, and regulatory authorities, such as
mandatory consolidation with another water system.

HAVE QUESTIONS?

Please contact Brian Kidwell at 1.209.948.3963
or at brian.kidwell@waterboards.ca.gov.

HOW TO

PARTICIPATE
ONLINE OR BY PHONE

To participate in this public meeting:

 To join the meeting by phone,
call: 1.669.900.9128; enter
Meeting ID when prompted.
Meeting ID: 917 673 9910

« To join the meeting via Zoom,
log on at bit.ly/NorCal_Consol
(No passcode required).

To receive meeting materials,
please register at:
bit.ly/NorCal_Updates

For questions regarding language
services, or if you need to request
language interpretation or sign
language services, please call
Marina Pérez at 1.916.322.4265
by December 30, 2021.

For more information and background materials, please visit

the SAFER Program Water System Consolidation Page at bit.ly/DDW_ConsolWebsite
and the SAFER Website at www.waterboards.ca.gov/safer/
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